Canon of Rules | German and French Philosophy at FHS

1. The welcome meeting, which takes place at the beginning of an academic year, will be
expanded to include the following two items.

1.1. Introduction of the new students (see also point 2 below).

1.2. Characterization of the academic collaboration. It should be emphasized that the
collaboration takes place in a collegial atmosphere and that there are no power hierarchies.
All parties involved, including the lecturers, agree that the interaction with each other is
based on mutual respect. All information that pertains to all students should be sent to
everyone via email only.

2. Since never all master and doctoral students are present at the welcome meeting, all
students are asked to provide a short CV of about one page on (a) their academic path to
date, (b) their current research work, and (c) any publications they may already have. This
brief information will be made available to all.

3. To promote our young scientists, we prefer our graduates to give courses in our study
program. In the future, it will be possible to increase the proportion of women in this regard
because now, unlike in recent years, more women are completing their master’s degrees
and subsequently doing their doctorates with us.

4. All lecturers are also to be informed of these principles. In particular, they should be asked
to announce their office hours to the students at the beginning of the semester and, in
addition, to answer students’ written inquiries promptly.

5. Furthermore, students are asked to inform us if information in the SIS is, in their opinion,
insufficient or unclear. Suggestions should be sent to Lenka Vinterova. In principle, we would
like to ask students to always contact the Head of the German and French Philosophy study
program first if they have any questions beyond this or if problems of any kind arise.
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